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Supporting HB 3521will be an excellent addition to the success and support of 2024's 

SB 1530 Housing Investment Package, which was not enough and should be ever 

expanded on.  Federally, folks are losing Lieap (energy assistance), for example, 

which is the tip of the iceberg coming (or no longer coming) from Washington DC.  

This is all in the spirit of Oregon's tenant-friendly legislative priorities and should be 

supported. 


